
    Sunday, April  11,  2021 

 
 
 
 
 
Welcome   Pastors Jeanine Alexander and Cynthia Coffin-Langdon 
 

The remainder of the worship service has been provided  
by the Minnesota Conference of the United Methodist Church. 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
Members of the Sanctuary Choir made generous gifts in memory of two musical singers. The church will be 
lighted the week of April 11 in memory of Roger Downs, and that gift will also benefit the music sound system. 
The church will be lighted the week of April 18 in memory of Dave Miller, and that gift will also purchase music 
for the Sanctuary Choir.  
 
 
Thank you to Bill Alexander and Alex Flinner for recording, compiling, editing and distributing the videos to 
create our online worship services, week after week. Also, thank you to the entire worship team of clergy, 
musicians, fine arts, office staff, and families who have helped create our online worship services over the past 13 
months. 
 
 
 
Music reprinted and broadcast under OneLicense #A-704169, CCLI License #388862 and CCS WORSHIPcast 
License #12033. All rights reserved. 
 
 
 
Ways to give to support your church: 
Hillside UMC (hillsideumchurch.com): please mail gifts to Hillside UMC,  
1801 Piedmont Ave., Duluth, MN 55811 
 
First UMC (fumcduluth.com): give online at fumcduluth.com OR text COPPERTOP to 73256 OR mail to 
FUMC, 230 E. Skyline Parkway, Duluth, MN 55811 
 
 


